
 

	
	
Dear Doctor,        14th August 2017 
 
We are very excited to invite you to collaborate in PAPAYA, Phase 2 of the paediatric 
unplanned day case admissions project. Thank you to all that helped with Phase 1. 
 
Firstly you do not need to have been part of Phase 1 to be part of Phase 2. It is not too late to 
join the project now. This is going to be the largest trainee led, national paediatric audit. Get 
involved! 
 
The timeline will be as follows: 
 
Launch   14th August 
Registration deadline 8th September 
Launch closes  6th October 
Data collection 6 weeks 10th October – 21st November, including unplanned admissions on 

21st November. 
 
We are capturing data on all day case procedures, under general anaesthetic, 0-16yrs for 6 
weeks. There will be short proformas to complete for each of the unplanned admissions. 
 
Please complete the attached registration form to sign your centre up to this project and send 
it to PATRN.network@gmail.com Then set to work organising audit approval and setting up 
the project. There will be some logistics involved. Please do not leave these tasks until the 
night before, as you will not be able to participate. 
 
By the end of launch (6th October) we MUST have a copy of your audit approval. Without a 
copy, we cannot include your results in the study. 
 
Please see the attached documents  or the PATRN PAPAYA web page: 
http://www.apagbi.org.uk/professionals/trainee-section/research-network-patrn/papaya  
for more information and don’t hesitate to email us with queries.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The PATRN Committee 
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